
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 

Circular No. 179 (24-25) 

25th January, 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 

 

RE: Reminder on School Practices regarding Demerit Voidance 

 

With a view to upholding the core values of Catholic education, apart from academic 

performance, the school emphasizes students’ decency and behaviour. Therefore, students who are 

given demerits are encouraged to have their demerits voided via the Demerit Voidance Scheme, 

which provides an occasion for students to introspect, to take accountability and to beware of the 

consequences of misbehaviour.  

 

Please be reminded that the outstanding demerit record (number of demerits not voided) will be 

shown on academic report cards (details can be found in the Demerit Record Form). The annual 

academic reports will show the total number of demerits given throughout the scholastic year. 

Besides, there is a correlation between the conduct and the demerit(s) a student has got. 

Furthermore, students with outstanding demerits at the end of the scholastic year, especially those 

cases due to serious misbehaviour, may be deemed unqualified to be promoted to the next higher 

form. Those cases will be brought to discussion in the promotion meeting. 

 

                    (Discipline Team) 

for  Principal 


